
Submitter: Hannah  Shaver 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Labor and Business 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB916 

I urge a "no" vote on SB916.   

 

Oregon's Unemployment Insurance System must be protected. 

 

Giving individuals an incentive to voluntarily quit their jobs is simply bad business 

policy. 

 

I urge a "no" vote on SB916. 


